TCHC Meeting Minutes - October 4, 2016

Club president Shawn Smith, WA5VQP, called the meeting to order at 6:37 PM. There was a total of 14
present at the meeting. The membership is 33 as of this date.

Ruth Ragsdale, WM5LA, gave an updated treasurer report.

Duffy Frantom, KD5IGZ, reported a SET Operation will be on October 22, from 8:00 AM until Noon. Boy
Scout on the air Jamboree will be on October 14 -16. It is time to schedule Kiroli Park for field day next
year, on June 24 and 25.

Jim Ragsdale, W5SLA, gave a news update from ARRL.

Mark Ketchell, K5ER, stated the contest club would meet at the Hamfest in Raine, LA. Also CQ world
would be on October 28-30. CW on November 5. Phones sweep on November 19.

RC Conley, KC5WA, and crew had one person take and past the extra class license.
Jim Ragsdale, stated the technician ham cram was a success. Three out of four people passed their test.

Mark Ketchell, W5ER, and Frank Adams, KK5CF, are heading up the nomination committee for 2017.
They will present names at the November club meeting.

We will be having a Christmas party at our December club meeting. The main meat this year will be ribs
and brisket. We will have a sign- up sheet at our November meeting for side dishes.

Shawn Smith, WA5VQP, mentioned again the Winter Field Day on January 28 and 29, 2017. More
information can be seen at http://winterfieldday.com. This event will probably be at Kiroli Park.

Jim Ragsdale, W5LA, presented a video on UTC time.

Shawn Smith, WA5VQP, closed the meeting at 7:20 PM.



